
 
 

 
Our Community Service Day was held Monday, October 14.  The Green River and Rock 
Springs Branches hosted its 2nd Annual Reality Fair at the Green River High School for Junior 
and Senior classes. Students participated in a “Real Life Simulation” where they were 
guided through a day in the life as an adult. They made personal financial decisions in every 
area of life. Each had an income with a monthly budget. The overall goal was to engage with 
and educate the students to better prepare them for financial success beyond high school. 
 
Let’s build a bright and successful financial future together. 
 

 
 

 
 
 


